
Weekly info for parents/ carers 10 May 2024 

Hello Everyone! 

1000 points  

 

Fi.een of our amazing students across all year groups were presented with their special 1000 
posi>ve points cer>ficates this week. We are so proud to see all our students working hard, doing the 
right thing, and being recognised and rewarded for their contribu>on to school life. Watch out for 
more of these in the coming weeks! 

 

Y11 and Y13 examina1ons 

This year’s examination season has begun, and we’d like to remind you that we are here to support 
your child as they enter this important phase of their education. We are all wishing them the very 
best of luck to go with the hard work they have put in as they have approached these exams. They 
have been very well prepared by their teachers and Y11 and Y13 have made a very positive and 
mature start to exams. Y11 will now follow bespoke timetables of specific boosters tailored to help 
them in preparation for each exam. 
 
Outdoor fun 
Now that the ground has finally dried out, we’ve been able to open the whole of our outdoor space 
to students. We’re so lucky to have all of this green space for them so socialise in and it’s been great 
to see them enjoying themselves outside.  
 
Reward Trips 
Our staff are hard at work planning trips and in-school experiences for Ac>vi>es Week, which takes 
place towards the end of the summer term. Please look out for more informa>on as we ask students 
to choose their preferences.  

Have a great weekend, 

Anna Cleckner, Headteacher 


